
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  St Nicks Weekly News 

              Friday 21st March 2025 

 

Headteachers Message 

I hope that you have all had a good week and thank you 

for supporting us with raising money for Comic Relief 

today – it really is greatly appreciated. 

I have been very concerned this week by the fact that a 

number of children have shared that they regularly drink 

energy drinks such as Monster.  Please read my post on 

Class Dojo about the harmful effects of this. 

It is great to see so many children cycling and scooting to 

school but please be aware that E-scooters are not 

allowed to be brought to school.  The safety of our 

children is our primary concern and we hope that you will 

work with us to ensure that all pupils are kept as safe as 

possible.  Advance warning with regards to uniform - we 

will be amending our uniform policy to bring us in to line 

with that of our secondary feeder schools who stipulate 

that no make up should be worn and this includes false 

nails and eyelashes.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

  

 

Dates for your diary  

*Parent consultations 

W/C 24th March  

*EYFS – stay and spring 

– 1st April 11am-11.45am 

*Year 1 and 2 – stay 

and spring- 1st April 

2.45pm – 3.15pm  

* Year 3 and 4 – stay 

and spring – Wednesday 

2nd April – 2.50pm – 

3.20pm 

* Year 5 and 6 – stay 

and spring – April 4th 

2.45pm – 3.15pm 

ARBOR Parent App 

Parents should have received an email from Arbor asking them to activate their parent 

account.  Over the coming months we will be slowly starting using this app to send 

emails and messages to parents. This in the near future will replace the text/email 

system we currently use.  We strongly urge ALL parents to get onboard and use this 

app for communication purposes as this will be the new email system. 

Once we have transferred fully to the Arbor communication system texts will no longer 

be sent.  We will communicate via direct email to parents’ inboxes and direct messages 

to the Arbor App. 

The Arbor parent app can be downloaded from the Appstore and Google Play 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Dinner Menu WC –24/03/2025 

Parents Consultations Reminder 

There is still time to book your parent consultation appointment for next week. 

Please get in touch with the school office who will book you in with your child’s 

class teacher. 

01482 862882 

bsnoffice@bevstnicks.co.uk 

BOARD GAMES! 

If anyone has any old 

board games they no 

longer want and would 

like to pass on to us 

we would kindly accept 

these ........in particular 

we're after the classic 

Twister if possible. 

Please hand to the 

school office. 

Thank you. 

 

Please see our special 

EASTER LUNCH 

MENU 

SERVED 26TH -28TH March  



Easter School Lunch Menu 

 


